
Weekly Newsletter 

4th April 2025 

Dates for your Diary 
 

School closes for Easter Holidays 

Friday 4th April  2.15pm 

Reopens Tuesday 22nd April 

 

Message from Miss Mirza 

 

As we reach the end of the Spring Term, I happily look back 

over the accomplishments since January. From sporting 

achievements to progress in learning, the entire Deepdale 

Community has something to be exceptionally proud of.  

 

We now start to look forward to the Summer Term that 

will be filled with learning trips, sports days and 

preparations for the next step in our school journey.  

 

Finally, I would like to wish, all who are celebrating, a 

Happy Easter. I hope everyone has a wonderful two week 

break and we will see you all at 8:45am on Tuesday 22nd 

April 2025.  

Miss Mirza  

Headteacher: Miss N Mirza ● 01772 795586 ●  

www.deepdalecommunityprimary.co.uk ● parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  ● 

@DeepdalePrimary ● 



So Far This Year  

1st— Dolphins 95.8%                     

2nd Oaks/Stars— 95.7%            

3rd— Rockets 95.6% 

Leave in Term Time 

Please remember that school are unable to authorise holidays or any other 

leave during term time.  The law requires children to be at school as much as 

possible. Please try to ensure that any visits abroad are made during the 

school holidays, being absent from school during term time may result in 

Lancashire County Council issuing fines or initiating prosecutions.  

This Week 

1st— Ladybirds 99.3%                    

2nd –Bears 98.3% 

3rd– Oaks/Stars 97.5% 

 

Behaviour at Deepdale 

Our Behaviour policy has been updated! 

You will find it on our website. 

Please take the time to read it. 

Milk Summer Term 2025 

If you would like your child to have school milk in the Spring Term                                                             

(22nd Apr– 22nd July  2025),                                                                                                            

please can you pay online at parentpay.com as soon   as possible. 

 The cost of milk is £19.35 per term. 

If you have not already activated your ParentPay account, please look out for your activation email.        

Some children will be eligible for free school milk. e.g. if your child is under 5 for the whole of the 

Spring Term 2024 or if your child is entitled to free school meals based on certain eligibility           

criteria. In this case please can you send an email request for free school milk in the Spring          

Term to 

 parents@deepdale.lancs.sch.uk  

as soon as possible so that we can ensure your child does not miss out.                                        
Please state the name and class of your child in the email. 
















